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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

MALE VOICE CHOIR AND SINGING SQUAD CONCERT 

Saturday 5th July 7.30pm Harrogate High School 

 

This year we are very honoured to have been asked to join with Oatlands School to sing with Harrogate 

Male Voice Choir. All the children enjoyed a performance recently by the Male Voice Choir and Singing 

Squad have been working very hard on some joint songs as well as some of their own favourites. 

Singing Squad members must arrive at 5pm on Saturday 5th July at Harrogate High School, Ainsty Road, 

HG1 4AP, dressed in full, smart school uniform with a packed tea ( no nuts) and a bottle of water. We 

will rehearse until 6.30 when we will all then have our packed teas.  

The concert will start at 7.30 and tickets are £10 with children under 16 being free. Each Singing Squad 

member is initially entitled to 3 seats (paid or free). The deadline for orders is Friday 13th June. Once the 

initial orders are in, I can allocate spare seats for those that want. All tickets must be bought with cash 

either handed in to the front office or to Mrs Stott. Please put money into an envelope and on the 

outside please write – 

Child’s name 

Number of paid adult seats required 

Number of free child under 16 seats required (total number not to exceed 3 seats) 

Any extra seats required if possible 

The concert will finish at approximately 9.30pm which we appreciate is quite late for some of our 
younger members but this really is a fantastic and exciting opportunity for Singing Squad and will be a 
fabulous concert for all participants and audience. 

Any questions please contact Mrs Stott on stottl@rap.rklt.co.uk 

Please fill in the form via the link below to confirm attendance.   

https://forms.office.com/e/xDt497TRYv 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lesley Stott 

Music Teacher 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/xDt497TRYv

